
As part of the Journal of College and University Law’s symposium on 
campus violence, this article focuses on the problem of sexual 
harassment and sexual violence at our nation's colleges and universities. 
After describing the scope of the problem, the article summarizes past 
legislative efforts and the key components of the new Campus 
SaVE Act. The author reviews the ambiguities and challenges of 
implementing the new law arising in the negotiated rulemaking sessions. 
After explaining some of the work yet to be done by federal agencies, 
the author concludes by offering some non-legal strategies that colleges 
and universities should adopt to help address this very serious problem 
on their campuses. 
 


